
LC CLASS of 2024 - CAO OFFERS

For those students of the Class of 2024 who have made CAO applications, Round
One Offer(s) will be available online only at www.cao.ie from 2pm on Wednesday
August 28th. By the same date, applicants who have not received an offer in Round
One, or an earlier round, will be sent a Statement of Application email. This provides
applicants with instructions for checking that the CAO has all of the applicant’s
relevant data on file.

Applicants may receive more than one offer but only one acceptance may be
recorded in each round, i.e. applicants may not hold two places at once and so must
choose which offer to accept. If an applicant attempts to record two acceptances in
the same round, CAO will record the latest acceptance received prior to the closing
date on the offer notice as final.

Applicants should not delay submitting an acceptance. When an applicant accepts
an application online they will receive an email. At any stage, applicants may check
the status of their application online.

A video guide to the CAO Offer and Acceptance process is available to view
here: https://www.cao.ie/index.php?page=video&l=102134759

CAO Available Places

The Available Places facility opens on 29 August at noon - more information can be
found at www.cao.ie/ap

If HEIs have any new courses that open for application after the Change of Mind
deadline, or if any places remain unfilled in particular courses after all offers have
been made and the waiting lists of applicants meeting minimum entry requirements
have been exhausted, such vacancies will be advertised.

If anyone requires assistance or has any questions please do not hesitate to make
contact with the Guidance Department. Wishing all our students the very best as
they embark on their next chapter.

Kind regards,

Ms. C. Egan - ce@naascbs.ie Ms M. Nolan - mn@naascbs.ie
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